SERVICE —Z5 LETTER

Service Letter No. 153 . | July 12, 1950

To: All Distributors and Owners of the PA-20 Model Airplanes

Subject: PA-20 Windshield Supports

It has been bi:ought to our attention that many owners of the PA~20 Pacer
are not keeping the windshield support studs adjusted properly.

We invite your attention to the fact that, if these studs are not adjusted
go that the little rubber pad rests lightly against the inside surface of the wind-
shield, excessive vibration and flexing will cause the windshield to crack within
the area of the support studs. '

-

We suggest that a careful inspection of your windshield be made to determine
whether or not cracks have appeared. In the event there are indications of cracks,
the windshields should be replaced.

Very truly yours,

PIPER T CORPORATION

Rolland Boardman
Service Manager

PIPER AIRCRAFT CORPORATION. LOCK HAVEN, PA.. U. S. A



